
IN BOARD OF SUDBURY SELECTMEN 
WEDNESDAY, MAY 4, 2011 

 
 
Present:  Chairman John C. Drobinski, Vice Chairman Lawrence W. O’Brien, Town Manager  
Maureen G. Valente and Asst. Town Manager Maryanne Bilodeau. 
 
Absent: Selectman Robert C. Haarde 
 
 
The statutory requirements as to notice having been complied with, the meeting was convened at  
7:15 p.m. in Conference Room A of Lincoln-Sudbury Regional High School, 390 Lincoln Road.  
 
 At 7:15 p.m., Chairman John Drobinski convened the meeting, and stated that there was virtually 
nothing left to discuss as far as articles were concerned.    
 
 The meeting was suspended at 7:23 to join Town Meeting.   However, it would reconvene at the 
conclusion of the Meeting in order for the Board to reorganize.   
 
 At 10:21, the meeting was reconvened at the conclusion of the 2011 Town Meeting.   
 
 It was on motion unanimously 
 
VOTED:   To elect Lawrence W. O’Brien, Chairman; Robert C. Haarde as Vice Chairman, and  
Maureen G. Valente Clerk of the Board.    
 
 John Drobinski took the opportunity to thank the Board and Town Manager for a great year. 
 
 
 There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 10:27 p.m.  
 
 
 
      Attest: ________________________________ 
       Maureen G. Valente 
       Town Manager – Clerk 
 


